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Minnesota liquor laws currently prohibit liquor stores from storing inventory off-site. This prohibition 

extends to transfers of liquor between stores owned by the same licensee. This bill allows a licensee who 

owns two or more liquor stores to transfer wine from one store to another, once every three months. 

 


